Economic Development and Tourism Committee Meeting

Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. In attendance were Trustees Jim Fleming, Matt Bernius, Christy Miller, Mayor Rod Randall. Visitors included Stephanie Wierman and Marty Yeakel.

New Business

Rod reported that flyers had been mailed and tickets were printed and ready for purchase. We will work with the Chamber to do a sponsorship letter for the cheese festival and sesquicentennial events. Lots of discussion about the Our town event. Jim F. is going to contact individuals about bringing antique cars, trucks, tractors, etc. Matt reported the firemen will bring a truck and sponsor free hot dogs and chips. The village will sponsor the bounce house provided by Jared Lee. We will work to contact businesses that want a booth. There will be a cheese carving contest between a few Arthur people and the anchors. Stephanie will reach out to local food trucks to see if they want to come up. A few more ideas included corn hole, road apple bingo and potential entertainment. We will continue to put these events together.

A table runner was made by rich Buckler for the upcoming sesquicentennial event.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.

histina mill